From: ves )

Sent: 07 February 2023 16:03

To: Planning Planning

Subject: RE: Objection to Application Number2022/4061/P. Flat 1 29 Thurlow Road
London NW3 5PH

Attachments: 29 Thurlow Road Garden Gate Flat 2.mp4; Wooden garden gate and
accessway.jpg

Dear Council,

The proposed works to the above mentioned address, if approved in their current detail, would destroy the
only access that we have to our garden from the street. The works propose to remove an elevated platform
that is the only accessway to our garden gate. (Please see attached video.) The removal of the elevated
platform would result in a large gap between the pavement and our gate, and a cliff-like dropoff directly
outside our gate. Such a change would render our gate unusable and remove access to the street.

We exit through the garden to the street very frequently. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Kind Regards,

Mark and Sarah Jayawant
Flat 2

29 Thurlow Road
London NW3 5PH



